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My name is Laura Beth Lavette and I am a third year medical 
student at Wake Forest School of Medicine. Over the past year, 
I’ve worked alongside Wake Forest Baptist Health’s Neurology 
Department and the American Academy of Neurology (AAN) to 
evaluate feasible, sustainable methods of providing continuing 
medical education to practitioners, professionals, and students. 


